Comments Submitted by J. Cargas, City of Houston




From: Cargas, James P. – city of Houston
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 5:03 PM
To: Veronica Thomason
Subject: FW: REQ/RGQ Request for Formal Comments on 2009 Retail AP Item 10(a) and (c) - Due May 7, 2010
Veronica,

Please share this with James Culliton.

Thank you,

Jim

 On page 4, there is a typo ...

 

 RXQ.0.2.xxx  Disconnection Notification:  The Uniform Electronic Transaction used in the Registration Agent model to notify the Supplier that a Disconnection has been made by the Distribution Company for safety or other [r]easons.
 

James P. Cargas  

 ---

Senior Assistant City Attorney 

City of Houston, Legal Department

If you would like to receive periodic emails from Mayor Annise D. parker and the City of Houston on topics of interest to you and your neighborhood, please go to http://www.houstontx.gov and register with CitizensNet.

 

The information contained in this email is intended only for use by the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication and/or any attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender and destroy the original message and any attachments immediately.  Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 3:41 PM
To: Cargas, James P. - LGL
Subject: REQ/RGQ Request for Formal Comments on 2009 Retail AP Item 10(a) and (c) - Due May 7, 2010

via email and posting

Dear NAESB Retail Electric Quadrant (REQ), Retail Gas Quadrant (RGQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants, 

An industry formal comment period begins today, April 7, 2010 and ends on May 7, 2010 for the Joint REQ/RGQ Business Practices Subcommittee recommendation below: 

Recommendation:

2009 Retail Annual Plan Item No. 10 (a) and (c):  Service Request, Disconnection and Reconnection in the Registration Agent Model 

Recommendation: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/retail_2009_ap_10a_10c_rec.doc 

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The REQ and RGQ Executive Committees will review the recommendation and consider it for vote during an upcoming Executive Committee meeting.  The Executive Committees will review all submitted comments.

All comments received by the NAESB office by the end of business, May 7, 2010 will be posted on the Home Page http://naesb.org/retail_request.asp and forwarded to the REQ and RGQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.  

Best Regards,

James Culliton

NAESB

cc:  Rae McQuade, President

